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This week the topic is traditional tales and we have been reading ‘Goldilocks and 

the three bears’. We have also been learning about the winter season.  

 

Activities this week at pre-school: 

• Playdough- The children made bears out of brown playdough, googly eyes 

and lollypop sticks  

• Bear Craft – The children made a bear painting by using a fork and brown 

paint. They added eyes and a nose.  

• The children made pictures by cutting out and sticking the different 

characters from the story into the three bears house.  

• Sensory/Messy Tray – The children had a tuff tray filled with porridge 

oats, bowls, spoons etc.  

• Role play – The children acted out the story in the home corner using 

props from the story e.g. bowls, beds, chairs etc.  

• Porridge tasting – The children tasted different flavour porridge and 

voted on which one was their favourite.  

• We read the story ‘The snow thief’ and talked about signs of winter. The 

children painted ice in a tray, and we talked about how and why the ice 

melted.  

• The children painted snowflake pictures onto blue cards using cotton 

buds, white paint and glitter.  



 

Next week we will be learning about Lunar New Year! 

Phonics: Rythm and Rhyme   

To experience and appreciate rhythm and rhyme and to develop awareness of 

rhythm and rhyme in speech.  

We have been matching rhyming cards, listening to rhyming songs and reading 

rhyming books.  

Important information 

• Send in any WOW moments for the children or photos of experiences to  

pre-school@bishopstawton-primary.org 

• Please can we remind parents not to allow their children to play on the 

bikes and other play equipment in the early years garden at pick up time.  

• Pre-School stay and play – Tuesday 28th January 8.45am-10.00am.  
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